
The modernization of Frederick Elementary School provides an incredible opportunity to 
create an INSPIRE plan to identify specific, implementable public improvements that affect 
the quality of life for students, their families, and neighborhood residents in areas such as 
housing, transportation, sanitation, and open space. It also offers an opportunity to create 
a plan to guide private investment in the area.

At this meeting the Department of Planning will present the Draft Recommendation Report, 
and listen to and collect community members’ feedback. 

We encourage residents; business owners; school parents, students, and staff; and all other area 
stakeholders to attend!

Light refreshments will be served.

INSPIRE
Investing in Neighborhoods and Schools to Promote 

Improvement, Revitalization, and Excellence

INSPIRE Plan Meeting:  
Frederick Elementary School

Draft Recommendation Report

Thursday, April 21, 2016 
6:00 pm – 7:30 pm

Kedesh House of Prayer Christian Church
2500 W. Lombard Street

Please contact Kyle Leggs,  
Southwest District Planner, 
for more information or to RSVP.

(410) 396-4135  
kyle.leggs@baltimorecity.gov  


